EXHIBIT: % '660

2012 SESSION SEN. JUDICIAR

DATESX of—/2 PAGES:
SUBMITTED BY: %M

It is not illegal to drive a car on school grounds or on the public highways and
there are more people injured and killed by cars than by guns every year.

The people who cause trouble on school grounds do not have CCL’s. Those that
have a CCl have passed a NCIC background check and are tracked to make sure
that do not violate laws.

This Law will not help anything. It is an attack on the rights of Law abiding citizens
to defend themselves and their families.

There are a lot of things at schools that can cause more problems than guns. Go
to any Chem. Lab and take a look around or go to any cleaning supply closet and
see what is there. After you look at those two places tell me you need to worry
about guns. The food that they serve in some schools is more dangerous than any
of the things mentioned above

Thank you

Ted Campbell



